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UPCOMING EVENTS:UPCOMING EVENTS:

Fri 9 Feb
Whole school assembly 

      hosted by 5/6 Vavlas

Tue 13 Feb
Whole school open evening

       Meet our Teachers 5-6pm

Tue 27 Feb
School Council AGM

Thu 29 Feb
DMS Young Achiever’s Day

Mon 4 Mar - Fri 8 Mar
Life Education

Dear Families,

It has been wonderful to welcome both returning and new
families to Wagaman over the past two weeks. 

Next Tuesday evening, from 5-6 pm, we will be hosting a
“Wagaman Welcome” as our first event for 2024. It will be an
opportunity for students to bring their families, meet and chat
with school staff and see what is happening in their classroom,
specialist classes and around the school. This is also a wonderful
opportunity for our families to connect with each other. Students
will have a passport to collect stamps on. A free sausage sizzle
will be available for all to enjoy. Families are welcome to drop in
throughout the hour we are open. You can stay for the whole
hour or just a short time.



Wagaman Primary School acknowledges the traditional custodians
of the land on which we learn, the Larrakia people. We respect their
Elders, past, present and emerging. 
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Mr Russell and I have been spending some mornings in the car park over
the past week. This area is busy during short periods at school drop off
and pick up times. To ease congestion, it is important that families utilise
the drop off/pick up zone appropriately. It is a place where children can
independently get out of the car and walk themselves into school. The
driver must remain in the vehicle. Drivers also need to move as far down in
the zone as possible to enable space for other cars to come in from behind.
If your child is slow to come out, simply drive around again and re-enter
the drop off zone. These little actions ensure that traffic can move more
easily and freely through the zone. Most importantly we ask that families
DO NOT PARK IN THE DROP OFF ZONE as this makes it difficult for other
families and unsafe for Wagaman Primary School students. 

Just a reminder to all families that Wagaman Primary School is a smoke free zone.
This zone does also include our carpark. We have had reports of people smoking in the
carpark which is a concern for the health and safety of all in our school.  



We are also focusing on strengthening engagement
through the Health curriculum. An important part
of this will be the implementation of the Keeping
Safe Child Protection Curriculum across the school.
We will be sending further information to families
and be holding an information session as the year
progresses. 

This year, Wagaman Primary School is
focusing on strengthening instruction in
reading through the implementation of
Read Write Inc in the Early Years and
Literacy blocks across the school. Read
Write Inc is a structured approach to
the teaching of phonics, linking reading
and writing. The focus of this program
is teaching students to decode words by
blending sounds.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at “Wagaman
Welcome” next Tuesday evening.

Kind Regards,

Mandy McKinnon
Principal

It is great to see that a number of our classes are already sitting on over 90%
attendance this year so far. 



School Council is a great opportunity for our
families to COME TOGETHER and SHARE IDEAS,
that help shape the future direction of our
school.

If you are interested in joining our School
Council as a parent representative, please come
along to our Annual General Meeting on
Tuesday, Feb 27 from 5.30pm.

School Council is a great opportunity for our
families to COME TOGETHER and SHARE IDEAS,
that help shape the future direction of our
school.

If you are interested in joining our School
Council as a parent representative, please come
along to our Annual General Meeting on
Tuesday, Feb 27 from 5.30pm.

Help us in...
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The program teaches children and young people ways to
keep themselves safe.

WHAT’S THE LEARNING INWHAT’S THE LEARNING IN
HEALTHHEALTH

This year, as part of our health lessons, our teachers will be
using the Keeping Safe: Child Protection Curriculum
(KS:CPC), an evidence-based child safety and respectful
relationships curriculum. 

The learning activities are structured in a
sequential nature and at an age and
developmentally appropriate level covering a
range of topics.

The curriculum is based on two main themes
which are presented through topics and activities:
Theme 1: We all have the right to be safe
Theme 2: We can help ourselves to be safe by
talking to people we trust.

The two themes are explored through four
Focus Areas, which are examined in growing
complexity in accordance with the age of the
learners.
1. The right to be safe
2. Relationships
3. Recognising and reporting abuse
4. Protective strategies.

If you would like to know more, we will be holding an information evening for parents in the coming
weeks. 



The awards were hosted by Australia Day NT and the City of Darwin.

The Student Citizenship Awards recognise a student who shows a sense of
fair play, generosity of spirit, concern for others, cultural understanding,
positive attitude and involvement within the school and the wider
community.

Congratulations, Cleo, who
received a Student Citizenship
Award on Australia Day.
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Great news! 

Back to School payments have returned with every student
eligible for $200 to put towards educational items and services. 

From books, stationary, uniforms and excursions, the $200 covers
a wide range of useful items and services that will set your child
up for success in 2024. 

Redeem your voucher with our school office by the end of Term 1.
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